
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

05th November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Re: Year 2 Swimming 2021-22 

 

Our Year 2 class will be attending swimming lessons every Friday morning at the Lammas 
Centre, starting Friday 26th November 2021 until Friday 11th February 2022. 

In order for your child to take part in this activity, you are required to sign and return the 
attached forms by Friday 19th November 2021. Failure to return the forms will result in 
your child not being able to attend the lessons. 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

School Office. 

 


